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LANGSTONE HARBOUR 
PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS NO. 06 OF 2025 

 
 

Diving Operations in Langstone Harbour at Eastney Lake – Marina 
Channel 

 

 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that diving operations will take place in the Premier Marina Southsea 

approach channel on Wednesday 21st May 2025. 

 

Works will take place to remove an obstruction in close proximity to port-hand lateral Pile 12 

(N09334), Fl (4) R. 10s, in position 50° 47.700'N, 1° 2.170'W. 

 

To ensure the safety of divers at all times, the Marina channel will be closed to all other vessels 

from the commencement of diving operations at approximately 0900, until completion of diving 

operations expected by 1400.   

 

The Master of any other vessel wishing to access the channel from the Marina should berth 

at the Marina waiting pontoon and contact the Langstone Harbour Office for instructions.  

The Master of any vessel wishing to access the Marina channel from seaward should berth 

at the Eastney Ferry Pontoon and contact the Langstone Harbour Office for instructions. 

 

Diving operations will take place from the harbour’s workboat Delilah and 

will be indicated by Code Flag Alpha when divers are in the water.  

 

Harbour staff will be keeping a watch on VHF Ch68 and may be contacted 

onboard Delilah for further information. 

 

 

Cancel this notice on completion of diving operations, on or before 1600, 21st May 2025. 

 

Cancel Port Notice 05 of 2025 – Sunken Vessel Obstruction at Eastney Spit.  Vessel now 

recovered. 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 

should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the Masters or persons in 

charge of their vessels or craft.

 

B Johnson, Harbour Manager 

 

Harbour Office, Ferry Road,  

Hayling Island, Hampshire, PO11 0DG           20th May 2025 
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